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The Happy, Healthy Nonprofit
Put aside those preconceptions of dusty, medieval tapestries hanging on castle walls! Tapestry weaving
has a whole new look, and fiber enthusiasts of all levels are eager to try their hand at creating images
with yarn. Rebecca Mezoff, a renowned teacher of contemporary tapestry weaving, shares her techniques in
this in-depth guide to every aspect of the process, from developing a color palette to selecting yarn,
warping the loom, and weaving the image. Crafters can choose from inexpensive tabletop and hand-held
looms to larger floor looms. Detailed step-by-step photos and inspiring examples from a range of weaverartists make this a one-stop resource for tapestry weaving how-to.

American Tapestry
ROOTS OF WISDOM, Seventh Edition, invites students to explore universal and current philosophical issues
through a rich tapestry of perspectives including the ideas and traditions of men and women from the
West, Asia, the Americas, and Africa. No other book offers such breadth of multicultural coverage
coupled with a clear, concise, and approachable writing style. Mitchell presents striking images to
illustrate our diverse cultural inheritance, using fine art, cartoons, poetry, movies, current events,
and popular music to bring the issues of philosophy to life for students. This edition includes a new
discussion of logos and mythos as laid out by Karen Armstrong, material on calculative vs. meditative
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thinking from Heidegger, expanded treatment of sovereignty and citizenship with new discussion on the socalled Arab Spring, and more. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product description
or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.

THERAPISTS CREATING A CULTURAL TAPESTRY
Introduction: Why Extinction Matters -- The Meaning of Extinction: Catastrophe, Equilibrium, and
Diversity -- Extinction in a Victorian Key -- Catastrophe and Modernity -- Extinction in the Shadow of
the Bomb -- The Asteroid and the Dinosaur -- A Sixth Extinction? The Making of a Biodiversity Crisis -Epilogue: Extinction in the Anthropocene.

Roots of Wisdom: A Tapestry of Philosophical Traditions
The role of values in scientific research has become an important topic of discussion in both scholarly
and popular debates. Pundits across the political spectrum worry that research on topics like climate
change, evolutionary theory, vaccine safety, and genetically modified foods has become overly
politicized. At the same time, it is clear that values play an important role in science by limiting
unethical forms of research and by deciding what areas of research have the greatest relevance for
society. Deciding how to distinguish legitimate and illegitimate influences of values in scientific
research is a matter of vital importance. Recently, philosophers of science have written a great deal on
this topic, but most of their work has been directed toward a scholarly audience. This book makes the
contemporary philosophical literature on science and values accessible to a wide readership. It examines
case studies from a variety of research areas, including climate science, anthropology, chemical risk
assessment, ecology, neurobiology, biomedical research, and agriculture. These cases show that values
have necessary roles to play in identifying research topics, choosing research questions, determining
the aims of inquiry, responding to uncertainty, and deciding how to communicate information. Kevin
Elliott focuses not just on describing roles for values but also on determining when their influences
are actually appropriate. He emphasizes several conditions for incorporating values in a legitimate
fashion, and highlights multiple strategies for fostering engagement between stakeholders so that value
influences can be subjected to careful and critical scrutiny.

The Tapestry of Reason
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The most exciting thing about anthropology is that it enables the student to become acquainted with
people of different cultures. The Tapestry of Culture provides the student with the basic concepts
necessary to understand these different cultures while showing that cultural variations occur within
certain limits. Though the forces of globalization have caused cultures of the world around us to become
increasingly similar, the book shows that people nevertheless cling to ethnic identities, and their
cultural distinctiveness. The tenth edition of this popular textbook incorporates new material
throughout, such as ethnographic examples in every chapter; strengthened discussions of gender,
transnationalism, and globalization; and more. To enhance the experience of both instructors and
students, the tenth edition is accompanied by a learning package that includes an instructor’s manual
with outlines, key terms, discussion questions, lists of films and other resources, and more; a test
bank; and a companion website.

Therese Makes a Tapestry
The role of science in policymaking has gained unprecedented stature in the United States, raising
questions about the place of science and scientific expertise in the democratic process. Some scientists
have been given considerable epistemic authority in shaping policy on issues of great moral and cultural
significance, and the politicizing of these issues has become highly contentious. Since World War II,
most philosophers of science have purported the concept that science should be “value-free.” In Science,
Policy and the Value-Free Ideal, Heather E. Douglas argues that such an ideal is neither adequate nor
desirable for science. She contends that the moral responsibilities of scientists require the
consideration of values even at the heart of science. She lobbies for a new ideal in which values serve
an essential function throughout scientific inquiry, but where the role values play is constrained at
key points, thus protecting the integrity and objectivity of science. In this vein, Douglas outlines a
system for the application of values to guide scientists through points of uncertainty fraught with
moral valence. Following a philosophical analysis of the historical background of science advising and
the value-free ideal, Douglas defines how values should-and should not-function in science. She
discusses the distinctive direct and indirect roles for values in reasoning, and outlines seven senses
of objectivity, showing how each can be employed to determine the reliability of scientific claims.
Douglas then uses these philosophical insights to clarify the distinction between junk science and sound
science to be used in policymaking. In conclusion, she calls for greater openness on the values utilized
in policymaking, and more public participation in the policymaking process, by suggesting various models
for effective use of both the public and experts in key risk assessments.
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The Tapestry
A remarkable history of First Lady Michelle Obama’s mixed ancestry, American Tapestry by Rachel L.
Swarns is nothing less than a breathtaking and expansive portrait of America itself. In this
extraordinary feat of genealogical research—in the tradition of The Hemmingses of Monticello and Slaves
in the Family—author Swarns, a respected Washington-based reporter for the New York Times, tells the
fascinating and hitherto untold story of Ms. Obama’s black, white, and multiracial ancestors; a history
that the First Lady herself did not know. At once epic, provocative, and inspiring, American Tapestry is
more than a true family saga; it is an illuminating mirror in which we may all see ourselves.

A Tapestry of Values
Explores what makes a person a person, providing a narrative of humans' personal, moral, and cultural
development; calling out the shortcomings of neuroscience; and questioning psychiatry's quickness to
pathologize youth behavior.

The Maelstrom
Threads of Light draws a clear picture of yoga as a lifestyle practice and philosophy, and is an ideal
companion for new yoga practitioners and experienced yoga instructors looking for inspirational themes
with which to infuse their yoga practice. www.threadsoflightbook.com

The Art of Tapestry Weaving
The role of values in scientific research has become an important topic of discussion in both scholarly
and popular debates. Pundits across the political spectrum worry that research on topics like climate
change, evolutionary theory, vaccine safety, and genetically modified foods has become overly
politicized. At the same time, it is clear that values play an important role in science by limiting
unethical forms of research and by deciding what areas of research have the greatest relevance for
society. Deciding how to distinguish legitimate and illegitimate influences of values in scientific
research is a matter of vital importance. Recently, philosophers of science have written a great deal on
this topic, but most of their work has been directed toward a scholarly audience. This book makes the
contemporary philosophical literature on science and values accessible to a wide readership. It examines
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case studies from a variety of research areas, including climate science, anthropology, chemical risk
assessment, ecology, neurobiology, biomedical research, and agriculture. These cases show that values
have necessary roles to play in identifying research topics, choosing research questions, determining
the aims of inquiry, responding to uncertainty, and deciding how to communicate information. Kevin
Elliott focuses not just on describing roles for values but also on determining when their influences
are actually appropriate. He emphasizes several conditions for incorporating values in a legitimate
fashion, and highlights multiple strategies for fostering engagement between stakeholders so that value
influences can be subjected to careful and critical scrutiny.

The Fight Against Doubt
Rabbi Cardin--writing as a religious leader, friend, neighbor, wife, mother, and daughter--guides us
toward a fuller understanding of Judaism. She invites us to become weavers of tradition; to knit our
personal stories together with those of our ancestors and our community; and to honor, savor, and
celebrate the sacred in our lives. This important addition to the Jewish family library presents
detailed explanations of each ritual, along with historical, cultural, and scriptural background. By
describing traditional rites as well as contemporary innovations--the Passover seder and Miriam's Cup,
baby-naming ceremonies and the practice of wrapping the newborn in a tallit--Rabbi Cardin shows how we
can honor and add to our tradition. Supplementary margin notes offer: Examples of ethical wills Personal
anecdotes Rabbinic stories, folk tales, and poetry Tips on addressing the December Dilemma Enhancing the
volume are exquisite drawings by Ilene Winn-Lederer, a mini-prayerbook of blessings for home observance,
and a 20-year calendar of Jewish holidays. Rabbi Cardin invites us to record details of our observance
in Personal Weavings--favorite holiday recipes, family rituals, and prayers of the heart--so that the
Jewish tradition may be renewed and enriched. The Tapestry of Jewish Time reflects a profound
spirituality that inspires us all to contribute to the lush weave of Jewish life.

Is a Little Pollution Good for You?
Written by internationally renowned scientist and author Thomas S.C. Li, Taiwanese Native Medicinal
Plants presents information critical to assessing the medicinal potential of Taiwanese herbs. A
comprehensive review of chemical constituents, toxicity, and therapeutic values, the book focuses on
documentation of the chemical components present and
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A Tapestry of Values
In recent years coherence theories of law and adjudication have been extremely influential in legal
scholarship. These theories significantly advance the case for coherentism in law. Nonetheless, there
remain a number of problems in the coherence theory in law. This ambitious new work makes the first
concerted attempt to develop a coherence-based theory of legal reasoning, and in so doing addresses, or
at least mitigates these problems. The book is organized in three parts. The first part provides a
critical analysis of the main coherentist approaches to both normative and factual reasoning in law. The
second part investigates the coherence theory in a number of fields that are relevant to law: coherence
theories of epistemic justification, coherentist approaches to belief revision and theory-choice in
science, coherence theories of practical and moral reasoning and coherence-based approaches to discourse
interpretation. Taking this interdisciplinary analysis as a starting point, the third part develops a
coherence-based model of legal reasoning. While this model builds upon the standard theory of legal
reasoning, it also leads to rethinking some of the basic assumptions that characterize this theory, and
suggests some lines along which it may be further developed. Thus, ultimately, the book not only
improves upon the current state of coherence theory in law, but also contributes to the larger debate
about how to articulate a theory of legal reasoning that results in better decision-making.

The Tapestry of Spirit
Steer your organization away from burnout while boosting all-around performance The Happy, Healthy
Nonprofit presents realistic strategies for leaders looking to optimize organizational achievement while
avoiding the common nonprofit burnout. With a uniquely holistic approach to nonprofit leadership
strategy, this book functions as a handbook to help leaders examine their existing organization,
identify trouble spots, and resolve issues with attention to all aspects of operations and culture. The
expert author team walks you through the process of building a happier, healthier organization from the
ground up, with a balanced approach that considers more than just quantitative results. Employee
wellbeing takes a front seat next to organizational performance, with clear guidance on establishing
optimal systems and processes that bring about better results while allowing a healthier work-life
balance. By improving attitudes and personal habits at all levels, you'll implement a positive cultural
change with sustainable impact. Nonprofits are driven to do more, more, more, often with fewer and fewer
resources; there comes a breaking point where passion dwindles under the weight of pressure, and the
mission suffers as a result. This book shows you how to revamp your organization to do more and do it
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better, by putting cultural considerations at the heart of strategy. Find and relieve cultural and
behavioral pain points Achieve better results with attention to well-being Redefine your organizational
culture to avoid burnout Establish systems and processes that enable sustainable change At its core, a
nonprofit is driven by passion. What begins as a personal investment in the organization's mission can
quickly become the driver of stress and overwork that leads to overall lackluster performance. Executing
a cultural about-face can be the lifeline your organization needs to thrive. The Happy, Healthy
Nonprofit provides a blueprint for sustainable change, with a holistic approach to improving
organizational outlook.

Celestial Tapestry
The history, legacy, and boundless creativity of weavers over the centuries is the base in this helpful
guide for both new weavers and seasoned tapestry artists. Tapestry weaving is an art form that has been
around since 5000 BCE, and these instructions from renowned artist Jean Pierre Larochette offer 30
traditional techniques built upon weavers' centuries of work. A third-generation French Aubusson
tapestry weaver, he gives us a glimpse into the multiple combinations, variations, and applications of
techniques that form the art of the weaver. Each technique is exemplified by diagrams, woven models, and
examples of possible ways of applying it. Expert Yadin Larochette shares theories and approaches to
conservation, including new scientific research to help in the much-needed task of preserving these
treasures of human creativity for centuries to come. Along with distilling traditional information on
the art, this book's precise written instructions and clear visuals--together with its handy lay-flat
binding--assist you in both creating and preserving your tapestries.

God's Tapestry
Our differences are our greatest blessings and our greatest challenges, maintains William Kondrath,
Episcopal priest and seminary professor. Theologically and ecologically, differences foster life and
growth, but discord within denominations and congregations frequently have to do with the inability of
individuals and groups to deeply understand and value differences. In God's Tapestry, Kondrath shows us
how to embrace our multiculturalism--our differences of race, culture, gender, age, theology, language,
sexual identity, and so forth. He does this by exploring differences on four levels--personal,
interpersonal, institutional, and cultural. He also demonstrates a threefold process for becoming
multicultural: recognizing our differences, understanding those differences and their significance and
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consequences, and valuing or celebrating those differences. While ministry is the work of the faith
community, not only ordained or professional staff, it is critical that leaders learn the art and skill
of recognizing, understanding, and valuing differences. Then the congregations and agencies they serve,
having learned and practiced the art and skill of celebrating differences, can be the yeast that brings
this awareness of God's diverse blessings to the wider world.

Book of Beasts
"It All Comes Back to You is one of those stories you need to savor. You want to put the book down so as
to have more to read tomorrow, but you can't. It becomes attached to you, a part of you." Dan Brown,
Author of Reunion Alabama, 1947. War's over, cherry print dresses, parking above the city lights, swing
dancing. Beautiful, seventeen-year-old Violet lives in a perfect world. Everybody loves her. In 2012,
she's still beautiful, charming, and surrounded by admirers. Veronica "Ronni" Johnson, licensed
practical nurse and aspiring writer, meets the captivating Violet in the assisted living facility where
Violet requires no assistance, just lots of male attention. When she dies, she leaves Ronni a very
generous bequest, only if Ronni completes a book about her life within one year. As she's drawn into the
world of young Violet, Ronni is mesmerized by life in a simpler time. It's an irresistible journey
filled with revelations, some of them about men Ronni knew as octogenarians at Fairfield Springs.
Struggling, insecure, flailing at the keyboard, Ronni juggles her patients, a new boyfriend, and a
Samsonite factory of emotional baggage as she tries to craft a manuscript before her deadline. But then
the secrets start to emerge, some of them in person. And they don't stop. Everything changes.
Alternating chapters between Homecoming Queen Violet in 1947 and can't-quite-find-her-crown Ronni in the
present, IT ALL COMES BACK TO YOU is Southern Fiction at its hilarious, warm, sad, outrageous,
uplifting, and stunning best. In the tradition of Major Pettigrew's Last Stand and Olive Kitteridge,
Duke delivers an unforgettable elderly character to treasure and a young heroine to steal your heart.

Parents and Caregivers Across Cultures
"Why do the first generation still act like that?" "Why can't we try some new ideas?" "Why are the
second generation so lazy?" "Why are the second generation so disrespectful?" "Isn't it a shame how the
church is split between the two generations?" These and many more questions reflect the tangled
conflicts within the Asian American church. Cultural differences have led to many misunderstandings and
conflicts. Conflicts have created bitterness and churches have split apart. How can these tangled
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threads be rewoven into a beautiful tapestry of God's grace? What would it take for the Asian American
church to reflect God's grace? In Tapestry of Grace, Dr. Benjamin C. Shin and Dr. Sheryl Takagi Silzer
apply their years of study and teaching to explain how the cultural complexities that occur between the
different generations of the Asian American church can be untangled. Taking lessons from their own
spiritual journeys, they show how each generation can experience the amazing grace of the Gospel.

It All Comes Back to You
Rowan taps the combined powers of Max McDaniels and David Menlo to counter the formidable armies of the
demon Prusias and relies on the untested powers of Mina to outmaneuver deadly assassins.

Tapestry Weaving
Step back in time to seventeenth-century Paris with Thérèse, a talented young girl who lives and works
at the Gobelins Manufactory, where Europe’s greatest artisans make tapestries and luxury objects for
King Louis XIV. Even though girls are not trained on the great looms there, Thérèse practices on a small
one at home and dreams of becoming a royal weaver someday. This charming story follows Thérèse as she
carries out an ambitious plan with the help of family, friends, and the artisans of the Gobelins. The
intricate craft of tapestry weaving is illuminated, and surprises await Thérèse, her parents and
brothers, and even the king himself. Children’s book author Alexandra S. D. Hinrichs here breathes vivid
life into a delightful tale full of fun twists and an appealing cast of characters. Original paintings
by award-winning artist Renée Graef playfully illustrate the book, as well as the many steps involved in
the creation of the famous Gobelins tapestries, from dyeing wool and making silver thread, to painting
and copying the elaborate designs, to the delicate art of weaving. Thérèse’s fictional adventures are
inspired by real people, the actual Gobelins Manufactory, and a beautiful tapestry that hangs today in
the J. Paul Getty Museum.

The Tapestry of Culture
Twelve-year-old Leslie Mezei, a lively, curious boy, doesn’t realize how precarious his life is as a Jew
in German-occupied Hungary in 1944. His older sister Magda, aware of the growing danger from Nazis and
Hungarian fascists, takes charge and bravely tries to direct the family’s survival, while his sister
Klari, tough and determined, faces a brutal ordeal of her own. Confronting deportation, concentration
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camps and the constant threat of capture, the Mezei siblings carefully navigate the treacherous
landscape of wartime Hungary. After the war, the family reunites briefly before setting out in different
directions to start new lives, and in Montreal, Leslie meets his wife, Annie, who has a survival story
of her own. In A Tapestry of Survival the voices of Leslie, Magda, Klari and Annie are woven together to
reveal a larger tale of courage, resilience and the search for healing.

Science and Moral Imagination
The idea that science is or should be value-free, and that values are or should be formed independently
of science, has been under fire by philosophers of science for decades. Science and Moral Imagination
directly challenges the idea that science and values cannot and should not influence each other. Matthew
J. Brown argues that science and values mutually influence and implicate one another, that the influence
of values on science is pervasive and must be responsibly managed, and that science can and should have
an influence on our values. This interplay, he explains, must be guided by accounts of scientific
inquiry and value judgment that are sensitive to the complexities of their interactions. Brown presents
scientific inquiry and value judgment as types of problem-solving practices and provides a new framework
for thinking about how we might ethically evaluate episodes and decisions in science, while offering
guidance for scientific practitioners and institutions about how they can incorporate value judgments
into their work. His framework, dubbed “the ideal of moral imagination,” emphasizes the role of
imagination in value judgment and the positive role that value judgment plays in science.

Tapestry Lawns
Swathes of the human world are covered in ornamental grass lawns; they are the single most commonly
encountered horticultural feature on the planet. Unfortunately, they are now often viewed as resourcedraining green deserts due to the lack of plant and animal diversity, the need for frequent mowing and
watering, and addition of lawn greening products to keep them looking at their best. It is a venerable
horticultural feature that is essentially frozen in time, and with few alternatives to whet the
appetite, the lawn has languished in its current grass-only format for decades. Until now. Tapestry
lawns are a new, practically researched and timely development of the ornamental lawn format that
integrates both horticultural practice and ecological science and re-determines the potential of a lawn.
Mown barely a handful of times a year and with no need for fertilisers or scarifying, tapestry lawns are
substantially richer in their diversity of plant and animal life compared to traditional grass-only
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lawns and see the return of flowers and colour to a format from which they are usually purposefully
excluded. Tapestry Lawns: Freed from Grass and Full of Flowers traces the changes in the lawn format
from its origins to the modern day and offers information on how and why the tapestry lawn construct is
now achievable. It provides guidance on how to create and maintain a tapestry lawn of your own and
champions the potential benefits for wildlife that can follow. Features Accessible and informative to
all types of readers from academic to amateur Includes a refined and tested set of useful tapestry lawn
plants Contains step-by-step instructions for creation and management methods of grass-free lawns
Illustrated in full colour If you have ever thought about mowing your lawn much less, making it much
more colourful and wildlife friendly, then this book will inform and guide you to create a perfect,
grass-free lawn.

The Tapestry of Jewish Time
The role of values in scientific research has become an important topic of discussion in both scholarly
and popular debates. Pundits across the political spectrum worry that research on topics like climate
change, evolutionary theory, vaccine safety, and genetically modified foods has become overly
politicized. At the same time, it is clear that values play an important role in science by limiting
unethical forms of research and by deciding what areas of research have the greatest relevance for
society. Deciding how to distinguish legitimate and illegitimate influences of values in scientific
research is a matter of vital importance. Recently, philosophers of science have written a great deal on
this topic, but most of their work has been directed toward a scholarly audience. This book makes the
contemporary philosophical literature on science and values accessible to a wide readership. It examines
case studies from a variety of research areas, including climate science, anthropology, chemical risk
assessment, ecology, neurobiology, biomedical research, and agriculture. These cases show that values
have necessary roles to play in identifying research topics, choosing research questions, determining
the aims of inquiry, responding to uncertainty, and deciding how to communicate information. Kevin
Elliott focuses not just on describing roles for values but also on determining when their influences
are actually appropriate. He emphasizes several conditions for incorporating values in a legitimate
fashion, and highlights multiple strategies for fostering engagement between stakeholders so that value
influences can be subjected to careful and critical scrutiny.

Closing the Innovation Gap: Reigniting the Spark of Creativity in a Global Economy
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Named one of the "Best Books on Innovation, 2008" by BusinessWeek magazine Does innovation come about by
luck or hard work? Is it a flash of inspiration or the result of careful management? Are innovators born
or taught? In Closing the Innovation Gap, Judith Estrin provides the answers to these and other
questions critical to our future. A technology pioneer and business leader, Estrin describes what will
be required to reignite the spark of innovation in business, education, and government--ensuring our
long-term success in the global economy. Innovation does not occur in a vacuum. It grows from the
interplay of three drivers of creative change--research, development, and application. Estrin calls this
dynamic the “Innovation Ecosystem,” explaining how these communities work together to create sustainable
innovation. Closing the Innovation Gap covers: America's role as the primary driver of global innovation
after World War II--explaining what worked, the subsequent decline, and how to regain traction The
fundamentals required to nurture innovation, including five simple but important values for transforming
your organization into a force for productive change How you can ensure that your business benefits from
a thriving “Innovation Ecosystem” Examples from both established companies, start-ups, and research labs
that illustrate the power of innovation in providing a decisive business advantage and foundation for
growth Leaders in business and public service “must think beyond short-term financial results and
understand the impact of globalization and an accelerated pace of change on future economic growth,”
says Estrin. With Closing the Innovation Gap as your guide, business leaders will gain key insights into
identifying their needs, asking the right questions, testing new ideas, and successfully leading their
organization to the frontiers of twenty-first-century innovation.

Exploring Inductive Risk
Tapestries were among the most prestigious of art forms, created for the mightiest in the land and
valued for centuries. Despite its illustrious history, tapestry weaving is actually a simple technique
that requires little equipment or expenditure, and can be done anywhere. Written by a prominent tapestry
weaver, this lavishly illustrated book gently leads you through the whole process with detailed diagrams
and exciting work by contemporary weavers. It will be useful to the absolute beginner, but experienced
weavers will also find new ideas and techniques to tempt and inspire them. The book includes a step-bystep guide to setting up a small frame loom and starting to weave; basic and more advanced techniques,
and how to create shapes and textures; advice on taking your work into the third dimension, whether bas
relief or fully sculptural; information on the qualities of different materials and how they can be used
to create the effects you want; and design ideas for tapestry and how to follow supplied designs. This
will be an essential source book for experienced and novice weavers, and is beautifully illustrated with
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190 colour illustrations and diagrams.

Tapestry of Spies
The Nature of Things weaves together a life full of happiness and sorrow. In these fourteen collected
essays, Tommye McClure Scanlin reflects on her artistic journey and how crafting and life are
interwoven, two threads that comprise a larger picture. Readers will find themselves lost in Scanlin's
full-color tapestries and comforting writing style as they explore the natural fields and woods of
southern Appalachia. A final part of the book gives an overview of tapestry weaving basics with diagrams
and descriptions for setting up a simple pipe loom and weaving a small tapestry sampler. Glossary,
simple pipe loom illustrations, and a resource list are included for reference.

The Human Spark
Stephen Hunter has chosen the backdrop of the chaotic and cruel Spanish Civil War to weave a classic
tale of espionage and counterespionage. Julian Raines was one of the first Englishmen to volunteer for
the international brigade in Spain. The British Secret Service suspect that the flamboyant Raines was
recruited for the KGB by the Bolsheviks during his student days at Oxford and send Robert Florry, a
struggling young writer to Spain after Raines with orders to eliminate him. Florry was an old school
chum to Raines and had every reason to hate him. The British are not alone on Raines' trail. The
ruthless Communist leader in Barcelona believes that the identity of the double agent conceals a
powerful and profitable secret. It is a novel that constantly surprises. From the Paperback edition.

Threads of Light
The lack of public support for climate change policies and refusals to vaccinate children are just two
alarming illustrations of the impacts of dissent about scientific claims. Dissent can lead to confusion,
false beliefs, and widespread public doubt about highly justified scientific evidence. Even more
dangerously, it has begun to corrode the very authority of scientific consensus and knowledge. Deployed
aggressively and to political ends, some dissent can intimidate scientists, stymie research, and lead
both the public and policymakers to oppose important public policies firmly rooted in science. To
criticize dissent is, however, a fraught exercise. Skepticism and fearless debate are key to the
scientific process, making it both vital and incredibly difficult to characterize and identify dissent
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that is problematic in its approach and consequences. Indeed, as de Melo-Martín and Intemann show, the
criteria commonly proposed as means of identifying inappropriate dissent are flawed and the strategies
generally recommended to tackle such dissent are not only ineffective but could even make the situation
worse. The Fight Against Doubt proposes that progress on this front can best be achieved by enhancing
the trustworthiness of the scientific community and by being more realistic about the limits of science
when it comes to policymaking. It shows that a richer understanding of the context in which science
operates is needed to disarm problematic dissent and those who deploy it. This, the authors argue, is
the best way forward, rather than diagnosing the many instances of wrong-headed dissent.

Anatomy of a Tapestry
An enchanting, allegorical tale with insights of enduring relevance, "The Tapestry of Spirit" presents
an artfully layered story of an orphan boy following a dreamNa dream of a meeting in the East with a
mystical figure known as the Mage.

Taiwanese Native Medicinal Plants
This exciting text is a comprehensive work that examines the use of art, play, music, dance/movement,
and drama in different cultures and with diverse client populations. The editors’ primary purpose is to
explore how the creative therapies can be implemented in diverse cultures and in different countries.
Renowned, well-credentialed, and professional creative arts therapists in the areas of art, play, music,
dance/movement, and drama helped write this collection. Examples include the use of art in working with
refugee children in Australia and with Chinese-American children; shared experiences in using dance and
movement with Arabic women in Jerusalem, indigenous Inner Mongolia, and with survivors of torture. Other
chapters offer stories of using drama in the Netherlands, music and other creative arts in China, play
therapy in Appalachia and with different races. Additionally, there are chapters on working with
children with learning disabilities as well as the use of creative arts in supervision. Some of the
chapters are beautifully complimented with photographs of client works of art or play. The text provides
a rich tapestry on how the creative therapies can be used across cultures for issues such as depression
and trauma to name a few. Of special interest are the chapters on supervision. Not only a tool for
creative art therapists, this informative book will be of special interest to educators, students,
therapists, as well as people working in other parts of the world or with culturally diverse clients.
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Current Controversies in Values and Science
Artists and scientists view the world in quite different ways. Nevertheless, they are united in a search
for hidden order beneath surface appearances. The quest for eternal geometrical designs is also seen in
the sacred mathematical patterns created by the world's great religions. Tibetan monks fashion chalk
mandalas representing the emergence of order in the universe. Moslem architects wrap their buildings in
elaborate abstract tessellating designs. Celestial Tapestry places mathematics within a vibrant cultural
and historical context. Threads are woven together telling of surprising influences that pass between
the Arts and Mathematics. The story involves intriguing characters: the soldier who laid the foundations
for fractals and computer art while recovering in hospital after suffering serious injury in the First
World War; the mathematician imprisoned for bigamy whose books had a huge influence on twentieth century
art; the pioneer clockmaker who suffered from leprosy; the Victorian housewife who amazed mathematicians
with her intuition for higher-dimensional space.

Tapestry of Grace
After her priory in Dartford is closed-collateral damage in tyrannical King Henry VIII's quest to
overthrow the Catholic Church-Joanna resolves to live a quiet and honorable life weaving tapestries,
shunning dangerous quests and conspiracies. Until she is summoned to Whitehall Palace, where her
tapestry weaving has drawn the King's attention. Joanna is uncomfortable serving the King whom she has
twice attempted to overthrow-unbeknownst to him. She fears for her life in a court bursting with hidden
agendas and a casual disregard for the virtues she holds dear. And her suspicions are confirmed when an
assassin attempts to kill her moments after arriving at Whitehall. Struggling to stay ahead of her most
formidable enemy yet, an unknown one, she becomes entangled in dangerous court politics. Her dear friend
Catherine Howard is rumored to be one of the King's mistresses. Joanna is determined to protect young,
beautiful, naïve Catherine from becoming the King's next wife and possibly, victim. Set in a world of
royal banquets and feasts, tournament jousts, ship voyages, and Tower Hill executions, this thrilling
tale finds Joanna in her most dangerous situation yet, as she attempts to decide the life she wants to
live: nun or wife, spy or subject, rebel or courtier. Joanna must finally choose her fate.

The Seamless Life
This book explores diverse parent-child relationships from around the world, drawing on connections
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between culture and parenting values and challenges. It identifies parenting practices within various
countries’ unique historical, political, and cultural backgrounds, reframing parenting as a cultural
process whose goals are to encourage culturally-specific child behaviors and outcomes. Chapters focus on
parenting research in a range of countries, such as Australia, Bolivia, China, Egypt, Guatemala, India,
Rwanda, Namibia, Saudi Arabia, and the United States. Chapters also discuss social, emotional, and
physical developmental topics throughout the lifespan, including infancy, early childhood, adolescence,
emerging adulthood, and adulthood. Topics featured in this book include: The link between cultural
differences in academic success to parents’ academic socialization practices. The impact of culturallyspecific parental engagement in positive developmental outcomes in children. Transgender children and
their parents. The relationship between religious and secular values and their influence on creating
polygamous teenagers. How to implement a micro-cultural lens to studying parent-child relationships
during emerging adulthood. Differences and similarities in grandparenting among different cultures.
Parents and Caregivers Across Cultures is a must-have resource for researchers, professors, graduate
students as well as clinicians, professionals, and policymakers in the fields of developmental and crosscultural psychology, parenting and family studies, social work, and related disciplines.

A Tapestry of Spells
Science is the most reliable means available for understanding the world around us and our place in it.
But, since science draws conclusions based on limited empirical evidence, there is always a chance that
a scientific inference will be incorrect. That chance, known as inductive risk, is endemic to science.
Though inductive risk has always been present in scientific practice, the role of values in responding
to it has only recently gained extensive attention from philosophers, scientists, and policy-makers.
Exploring Inductive Risk brings together a set of eleven concrete case studies with the goals of
illustrating the pervasiveness of inductive risk, assisting scientists and policymakers in responding to
it, and moving theoretical discussions of this phenomenon forward. The case studies range over a wide
variety of scientific contexts, including the drug approval process, high energy particle physics, dualuse research, climate science, research on gender disparities in employment, clinical trials, and
toxicology. The book includes an introductory chapter that provides a conceptual introduction to the
topic and a historical overview of the argument that values have an important role to play in responding
to inductive risk, as well as a concluding chapter that synthesizes important themes from the book and
maps out issues in need of further consideration.
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Science, Policy, and the Value-Free Ideal
Could low-level exposure to polluting chemicals be analogous to exercise -- a beneficial source of
stress that strengthens the body? Some scientists studying the phenomenon of hormesis (beneficial or
stimulatory effects caused by low-dose exposure to toxic substances) claim that that this may be the
case. Is A Little Pollution Good For You? critically examines the current evidence for hormesis. In the
process, it highlights the range of methodological and interpretive judgments involved in environmental
research: choices about what questions to ask and how to study them, decisions about how to categorize
and describe new information, judgments about how to interpret and evaluate ambiguous evidence, and
questions about how to formulate public policy in response to debated scientific findings. The book also
uncovers the ways that interest groups with deep pockets attempt to influence these scientific judgments
for their benefit. Several chapters suggest ways to counter these influences and incorporate a broader
array of societal values in environmental research: (1) moving beyond conflict-of-interest policies to
develop new ways of safeguarding academic research from potential biases; (2) creating deliberative
forums in which multiple stakeholders can discuss the judgments involved in policy-relevant research;
and (3) developing ethical guidelines that can assist scientific experts in disseminating debated and
controversial phenomena to the public. Kevin C. Elliott illustrates these strategies in the hormesis
case, as well as in two additional case studies involving contemporary environmental research: endocrine
disruption and multiple chemical sensitivity. This book should be of interest to a wide variety of
readers, including scientists, philosophers, policy makers, environmental ethicists and activists,
research ethicists, industry leaders, and concerned citizens.

Catastrophic Thinking
Current Controversies in Values and Science asks ten philosophers to debate five questions (two
philosophers per debate) that are driving contemporary work in this important area of philosophy of
science. The book is perfect for the advanced student, building up her knowledge of the foundations of
the field while also engaging its most cutting-edge questions. Introductions and annotated
bibliographies for each debate, preliminary descriptions of each chapter, study questions, and a
supplemental guide to further controversies involving values in science help provide clearer and richer
snapshots of active controversies for all readers.

A Tapestry of Survival
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"This publication is issued on the occasion of the exhibition Book of Beasts: The Bestiary in the
Medieval World, on view at the J. Paul Getty Museum at the Getty Center, Los Angeles, from May 14 to
August 18, 2019."

The Nature of Things
What if we began to see all we are and all we do—our work, our play, our relationships, our worship, our
loves—as significant to God and to what God is doing in the world? In these essays Steven Garber
challenges us to move beyond our fragmented sense of reality to an understanding of the seamless
life—recognizing the hand of God and the handiwork of God right in the middle of our ordinary lives.

A Tapestry of Values
The compelling start of a new fantasy romance trilogy set in the world of the Nine Kingdoms, from New
York Times bestselling author Lynn Kurland Return to the world of the Nine Kingdoms with New York Times
bestselling author Lynn Kurland as a new evil, and a new passion, emerges. Sarah's brother has embraced
the dark arts, vowing to destroy the Nine Kingdoms, and she doesn't have the power to stop him. Now she
must risk everything to thwart his plans, even though she fears the quest will reveal the secret she's
kept all her life. After seeing his entire family slain by magic, Ruithneadh swore never to use his
power again. But when Sarah pleads for his help, he's thrust back into a life of enchantments and peril,
and a quest capable of unraveling the entire fabric of the Nine Kingdoms.
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